LITURGICAL SCHEDULE

Saturday - July 9

3:30-4:00 pm Confessions

Bernard & Lucille Mancheski 4:30 pm

Sunday - July 10

7:30 am Ryan Zirbel

10:30 am People of Corpus Christi

Monday - July 11

*5:05 pm Elmer & Clara Balza

Tuesday - July 12

*5:05 pm Margaret Racine

Wednesday – July 13

*8:00 am Orville Doell

Thursday - July 14

*5:05 pm Leonard & Joan Schartner

Friday - July 15

*8:00 am People of Corpus Christi

Saturday - July 16

3:30-4:00 pm Confessions

4:30 pm People of Corpus Christi

Sunday - July 17

7:30 am Wally Mathison 10:30 am

June Hanson

*The Rosary is prayed 20 minutes before Mass.

Scripture Readings: The 14th Sunday Ordinary Time

Sunday Deuteronomy 30:10-14, Psalms 69:14,17,30-31,33-34,36,37, Colossians 1:15-20, Luke 10:25-37

Monday Isaiah 1:10-17, Psalms50:8-9,16BC-17,21&23, Matt.10:34:11:1

Tuesday Isaiah 7:1-9, Psalms 48:2-3A,38-4,5-6,7-8, Matthew 11:20-24

Wednesday Isaiah 10:5-7,13B-16, Psalms 94:5-6,7-8,9-10,14-15,

Matthew 11:25-27

Thursday Isaiah 26:7-9,12,16-19, Psalms 102:13-14AB & 15, 16-18,19-

21, Matthew 11:28-30

Friday Isaiah 38:1-6,21-22,7-8,Psalms38:10,11,12ABCD,16, Matt.12:1-8

Saturday Micah 2:1-5, Psalms 10:1-2,3-4,7-8,14, Matthew 12:14-21

Taken from the "Weekly Guide for Daily Prayer" on the Creighton University's Online Ministries web site: http://www.creishton.edu/CollaborativeMeistry/golline.html - Used with permission

PARISH NEWS

Update Your Information

Give the parish office a call at 743-4716 or email us with any address or phone number changes.

Health & Wellness Ministry: Walk & Worship

Join us on Monday's 8-9:30am until July 25th. There will be 2 walking groups to choose from. One led by



Lynda that will walk at a leisurely pace for a shorter distance and one led by Mary Heil-Allen at a moderate pace going a longer distance. Walk & Worship is open to anyone so bring your friends! This summer session is free. Please gather in the Duluth parking lot. Call Lynda Ciganik at 743-2429.

WHAT'S HAPPENING

Monday - July 11

8:00am

Walk & Worship/Meet in Duluth Parking lot of church

PARISH REPORT

Deposited this week, June 27-July 03, 2	016 Week (01)
Parish Support	\$7,461.00
Offertory Collection	\$1,491.03
Votive Candles	\$38.75
Technology & Capital Improvements	\$560.00
Donations	\$1,370.00
TOTAL DEPOSIT	\$10,920.78
Budgeted Expenses for the Week	\$9,181.37
Weekly Surplus	\$1,739.41

SCRIP REPORT

Sales for Week of: June 27- July 03, 2016 \$4,374.57 Profit for the Week: \$185.90

Scrip News: Scrip will be available in the parish office only on Thursday's from 11:30-1pm. We will continue to sell before and after all weekend Masses. This is a church fundraiser which needs to be run mostly by volunteers to keep us in compliance. We are in need of volunteers too! Please prayerfully consider helping with this program.

PARISH NEWS

Bishops Appeal: Huge thank you to everyone for helping us reach our goal of \$35,320.00!



Fr. Tony Birdsall Prayer & Reflection Garden

As you can see the garden is underway. If you would like to donate to the garden, please grab a flyer from the main entrance of church (next to the poster). envelopes are also available there. You can place your donations in the locked box or mail or stop by the parish office. All checks should be made payable to Corpus Christi Church with memo reflection garden. Mark your calendar for the dedication on Tuesday August 2nd (more details to follow)! If you have any questions, please contact Bill Sauve at 746-7656.

NOTES FROM FR. CARL.....



I hope you are enjoying the summer weather and beautiful days we have been having in Door County!

This past week was the International Convention for Barbershop singing. I was able to see much of it on Webcast. What a great competition! It brings back

many fond memories of when the Schmitt Brothers sang and I competed in the Chorus competition.

This weekend we have a very well-known gospel. It is the story of the Good Samaritan. We are all called to act as the Good Samaritan did by going the extra mile to help our fellow man. It may be inconvenient and difficult but it is what we are called to do. If all helped those in need what an even more wonderful world this would be.

Have a blessed week!

Fr. Carl

Deacon Zach

What fiction author would you recommend for Catholics today?

Recently I've been reading a lot of books by an author named Michael O'Brien. He writes on a series of topics. This past year I read Sophia House, Father Elijah, and Elijah in Jerusalem. I am currently working on Island of the World. The Catholic undertones of his books give the Catholic soul some time to breathe from the current popular books in the Catholic arena. I recommend good Catholic fiction to any reader who would like to work on his or her spiritual imagination and grow in love with their faith at the same time.

PARISH NEWS

Mark Your Calendars:

<u>Fall Harvest Festival & Volunteer of the Year Award</u> <u>Sat. Sept. 10th</u>

Please pick up your envelope in the main entrance of church which has information on our Fall Harvest Festival Sat. Sept. 10th in our social hall. Tickets for the 50/50 raffle are also enclosed. Tickets will remain \$20.00 or 6 for



\$100.00! Remember that if you are in attendance at the time of the drawing you will win an additional \$100.00! Some new happenings will be an award given to our 1st "Volunteer of the Year"! Also, dinner will be served 5-7pm and presale tickets will have immediate seating! Presale tickets for adults are \$10.00 and children \$5.00 (over 5-12 years old). At the door dinner tickets for adults are \$12.00 and children \$5.00 (over 5-12 years old).

Edge and Life Teen Middle & High School Religious Education

Mark your calendars now! Thursday, August 11th at St. Joseph (social hall) starting at 5:30pm is our annual mission trip Stockholder's dinner. I'm telling you, you don't want to miss this dinner. It's FREE and it's our biggest adult and youth event of the year! Even if you were unable to financially support the mission trip, you are still welcome! If you want to learn about our young Church, the dinner is a PERFECT opportunity for you to see how not just mission trips, but how Life Teen and Edge has impacted their lives.

We are just a few short weeks away from our middle school mission trip. This will be our 4th annual mission trip, our first to Milwaukee (we've gone to Appleton the past 3 years). Middle schoolers who are willing to give up a week of their lives to serve others amaze me. They aren't really old enough to work, so they really are giving up a week of fun to help those in need. Please pray that they have open hearts and minds to what God wants to reveal.

PARISH & OTHER PARISH NEWS

New Bulletin Advertiser

Advocates For Independent Living II: In-home caregivers. Supporting your independence with personalized care. Contact them at 920-746-2000.

Thank you to all those that advertise on the back of this bulletin! Please patronize these businesses and tell them where you saw their ad!

Holy Name of Mary Picnic & Car Show

Join them for their picnic and car show on Sunday July 17th with 10am Mass. Picnic and car show starts at 11am until 3pm. Food, free kid games, silent auction, cake walk, bake sale, raffle and more fun! Music by Modern Day Drifters.





A NOTHER SECTION OF THE STATE O

Get your children signed up now! Aug. 8-12th at St. Joseph Church. For students who have completed grade 1-5 (this year). Participation/registration fee is \$20. Contact Penny Biwer with questions or to register at St. Joseph Church 920-743-2062. Registration forms are also available in the main entrance of church on the bulletin board. **If you wish to register and pay online go to ccparish.net and click on "what's new" or in the search type vacation bible school.